
 

 

The American Legion Post 164 

Minutes of Executive Committee Meeting on June 9, 2021 

 

Meeting called to order by Commander McGuire at 7:00pm                                                                            
Invocation by Post Chaplain                                                                                                                                       
Minutes of  last Executive Committee meeting (5-12-2021) were read. 

 

Committee Reports;                                                                                                                                                     
Membership –  Commander;  We are at 104% above goal.                                                                                                                                                
Welcome Packet – Need to get welcome packets to newly elected Sgt at Arms                                                                                                                                                     
Sons of The American Legion;  Not here                                                                                                                                
Junior Shooting;   New changes are coming, will need background checks.                                                                                                                                              
Legion Riders;  Currently have 12 members, might get 5 more soon.                                                                                                                                               
Finance Officer;  We have $6,924 in the bank.                                                                                                               
Bingo;  Application was approved, now we need to find a Bingo location.                                                                                                                 
Training Officer;  Excused                                                                                                                                          
Newsletter;  Excused, but will have a monthly edition on time.                                                                                       
Boys State;  Currently have 32 ready for the “Virtual Program”                                                                                                                                 
Oratorical;  It is finished for this year.                                                                                                                               
Graves Registration;  Will get an update on new graves in October.                                                                                                               
Flag Retirement and Collection;   Wally Klekar says this Saturday June 12th  behind Elks 
Lodge.                                                                                                                                                        
Honor Guard;   14 Funerals, 9 Flag Ceremony, 200 service hours.                                                                                                
Baseball;  Katy- Pony League, our Post sponsored team has ended for this season.                                                                                                 
Board of Trustees;  Need to paint 2 rooms this Saturday from 9:00 to 2:00, need volunteers.                                                                                 
Public Relations;  Getting Flag Retirement info out to local newspapers,  

 

Unfinished Business;                                                                                                                                                          
None at this time. 

New Business;                                                                                                                                                                          
Breakfast with a Veteran is scheduled for July 3rd from 7 to 10am,  cost is $9.00 Dollars.                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Next Membership Meeting is on June 23rd 2021 at 7:00pm                                                                                                                            



Next Executive Committee Meeting is on July 14th 2021 at 7:00pm                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Membership Committee needs to schedule a meeting, sometime soon.                                                                                                                                                                                
100 Miles for Hope started on April 1st, will support  Veterans and Child Fund                                                                                                                           
Flag Retirement is on June 12th at 5:00pm behind Elks Lodge, all members are welcome.            
Department of Texas Convention is July 7th to 11th in Austin.                                                                                 
Post Officer installation is at June 23 Membership meeting.                                                                          
Veterans picnic is September 11th at VFW Park, it could be a great place to recruit new 
members.                                                                                                                                                     
Riders need to download and read resolution 5 from Department of Texas web page.                                 
Fireworks stand will need volunteers, meeting is tomorrow at 6:30pm  or call Wally Klekar.                                                                 
A finance audit is needed by Judge Advocate.                                                                                                           
Junior Shooting adult instructors will need a background check, see forms on Dept of Texas 
website. 

 

 

William Kennison                                                                                                        James McGuire                                         
Adjutant                                                                                                                          Commander                                                                                                                                


